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MEMORANDUM TO COUNCIL 
 

 
To:  Mayor and City Council Members 
From:  Michelle Price, Administrative Coordinator 
Through: William Homka, City Manager 
Date:  June 27, 2023 
Re: Travel to Alaska Municipal League Summer Legislative Conference  
 
 
The Alaska Municipal League will host its Summer Legislative Conference in Homer, Alaska at 
the Land’s End Resort on August 10 and 11, 2023. The Legislative Conference will be preceded 
by a Conference of Mayors meeting and a Municipal Managers meeting on August 9 and an AML 
Board meeting on August 8. The draft meeting agenda is attached.  

Mayor Tutiakoff would like to be approved to travel for both the Conference of Mayors and the 
Legislative Conference. His estimated travel costs are $4,083: 

Air fare $1,846 
Lodging Homer $896 
Lodging Anchorage $450 
Registration $250 
Per Diem $641 
Total $4,083 

Council Member Robinson, an AML Board member, would like to be approved to travel to the 
board meeting and the legislative conference. AML covers travel costs for the annual board 
meeting in May, but not other board meetings, which are the responsibility of the municipality. His 
estimated travel costs are $4,506 (additional per diem and lodging given the date of the board 
meeting): 

Air fare $1,846 
Lodging Homer $1,195 
Lodging Anchorage $450 
Registration $250 
Per Diem $765 
Total $4,506 

There are sufficient funds in the FY23 Council travel budget to cover the costs of travel. The 
available funds are $32,621.34. 

The Travel Policy for the Mayor and Council indicates that no more than three Council Members 
are to travel to the same meeting or conference; that travel is conducted in the most direct and 
economic manner possible to accomplish City business; and that at least twenty-one days prior 
to an upcoming trip, the council will discuss the travel, identify the Council Members to travel, and 
approve the travel by motion. 
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